

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111 EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

December 19, 2023

Chief Kai Ostrow kaiostrow@gmail.com

Re: Humboldt County Fire Safe Council

Dear Chief Ostrow,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your commitment and service on the Fire Safe Council. Your participation was appreciated, and your expertise and experience has served many, not only on the Council, but in the communities it serves.

Ave Madrone

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors